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Feel free to contact me anytime with questions or concerns:


tristyne.adler@moundsviewschools.org











NOTES FROM YOUR TEACHER:





The math NWEA/ MAP test will be given on May 19 and May 20 during our math class (11:40-12:45).  They will be working on laptops in our classroom.





Please make sure your child is well rested, and has a nutritious breakfast on those days.





I am hoping each student meets his/her growth goal.  My students need to grow 10 or 11 points from the score they got in the spring of forth grade.





If you do not have access to a computer, please review the Journal and Study Link books.  Students can also do any math boxes we have skipped due to time constraints in Units 1 – 9.





In order to get more information you can go to NWEA.org website.  There is a parent toolkit there!





Thanks for your support to prepare for this important math test!





~Ms. Adler








HOME HELP:





If you would like to assist your child at home during this time:


 Also, a good place to study is to google “MAP math.” Click on MAP math, then click on a particular math strand, and work at a range higher than what they got in 4th grade.  


IXL.com would be another great website.














May 19 – May 23








